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Golden Hoosier Award Winner
$500 Prize Opportunity
Membership Corner

2021 Active Teacher Grants

Executive Director’s Message

With Great Regret Foundation President’s Message

IRTA Reconnecting Workshops are Cancelled. The cancella-
tions include the following in-person workshops scheduled
for:

Financial Report

 September 21 (Spring Mill State Park)
 September 22 (Primo in Indianapolis)

 September 23 (Swan Lake Resort in Plymouth)

On August 18, 2021, the IRTA Board of Directors voted to
cancel all Reconnecting Workshops due to the uncertainty
surrounding the COVID-19 Delta Variant conditions. It was a
difficult decision. The Board is now working on plans for an
alternative format for the Reconnecting Workshops.

In the 2020 Winter issue of the Bulletin Board,

we featured user submitted stories, recipes,
and holiday greetings and it was a big hit. To
be featured in the 2021 Winter issue, send sub-
missions to dirofcomm@retiredteachers.org

We will send updated information as more develops.
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At the August 18th IRTA Board meet-
ing we made the difficult decision to
cancel the “in person” Reconnect-
ing Workshops that were to be held
in September, 2021. The Executive
Committee and Board of Directors
considered the information and the
predictions that were available when
coming to this decision. | must note
that our Board meeting on the 18th
was a hybrid meeting, as we met “in

It is with great excitement we
recognize one of our own. Linda
Morris, IRTA Area 6 Director, is a
recipient of the 2021 Golden Hoo-
sier Award. Sponsored by Indiana
Lieutenant  Governor  Suzanne
Crouch and the Indiana Family and
Social Services Administration, the
Golden Hoosier Award recognizes
seniors for their outstanding con-
tributions to their community. A
virtual ceremony to present this

award will take place on September

15, 2021.

With an unwavering passion for
improving her community, Linda

has generously dedicated her time
to serving others through many
volunteer and leadership roles.

Linda’s legacy with the Indiana

Retired Teachers Association and

Foundation includes her time as
Foundation Vice-President (2014)
Foundation President (2015-2020),

By Paula Dyer

person” with masks and some Board
members joined us via Zoom.

The IRTA Executive Committee and
Board of Directors are very sad we
had to make this decision. We were
looking forward to reconnecting with
members and enjoying a day of infor-
mation, celebration and fun.

The IRTA Board is concerned of how
cancelling another “in person” event
will affect our membership. It is
difficult to communicate our enthu-
siasm for the purpose of our organi-
zation though the written word. But
be assured, our members are why we
exist; to work and advocate for you.

From the President’s Desk

I believe our members see the value
of IRTA and will support our organi-
zation. Please continue to promote
IRTA and urge others to join, not only
your local groups but also the state
organization.

| also assure you that as soon as the
Board meeting adjourned, we began
working on considering alternative
ways to share the information we
were compiling to present at the
Reconnecting Workshops. The local
presidents should be receiving by mail
an updated copy of the Leadership
Handbook. We will keep you posted
and notify our members when we
have finalized plans for our “alterna-
tive” Reconnecting Workshop.

One of IRTA's Own'—j/—
Golden Hoosier/Award

By Josie Zavada

Randolph County RTA Secretary
(current), and co-chair of Member
Concerns/Necrology Committee
(2021-2022).

Linda’s accomplishments stretch
far beyond her duties in the RTAs.
As a Director/co-founder of the
Main Street Senior Center, Ran-
dolph County, Linda has helped the
center host a variety of programs
for seniors to socialize, participate
in activities, and stay active. She
is Board President of the Historic
Farmland USA and active member
of LifeStream Advisory Council.

IRTA is proud to have members like

Linda, who not only contribute to
the successes of our organization,
but make us stand out in our com-
munities by giving back and vol-
unteering. We hope that the next
time you see Linda, you congratu-
late her on this prestigious award.
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From the Desk of the Executive Director

By Laura Penman

Did you know that Harvey Ball is
the father of the smiley face! Back
in the 1960’s, he created the happy
smiley face for a local insurance
company to cheer up the employ-
ees and remind them to smile as
they worked with customers! |
came across an article recently that
discussed the 19 different types of
smiles that exist, with only six of
those smiles occurring when we are
happy! It made me realize how much
| rely on expressions when speaking
to others. Unfortunately, with many
of us going back to wearing a mask,
we are missing these expressions in
others. | want you to know that | am
still smiling behind my mask! | have
over 18,000 reasons to smile - it is
YOU - all the members of the Indi-
ana Retired Teachers Association!
Representing you gives me reason
to smile!

| could not have been prouder to
represent you at the recent Asso-
ciation of State Retired Teacher
Executives (ASRTE) Conference in
Chicago. Paula Dyer and | attended
the conference held the first week
of August. What | found while
attending the ASRTE Conference
is that WE ARE NOT ALONE with
our struggles. Other states are also
challenged by Legislative decisions,
decreasing membership, and finding
members to fill leadership positions.
In addition to the wonderful net-
working opportunities with other
state executives, we were given
ideas for advocacy and plans to

help members connect with legisla-
tors. We discussed ways to increase
membership and involvement in the
organization. The timing could not
be better, given the difficult deci-
sion to find other ways to convey
information instead of meeting in
person in September.

We are currently looking at virtual
platforms and using social media
to stay connected with all of our
members. | would like to share
information virtually with members
monthly, starting this fall. To make
these presentations more meaning-
ful, I need to know what topics you
would like to hear discussed. Please
email me at [penman@retiredteach-
ers.org or call me with ideas you
think would benefit our members.

Thank you for your continued sup-
port. Never hesitate to call me with
ideas or concerns or if you need
assistance.




As a new membership year begins,
please be the voice of the IRTA in
your area. Since the in-person or
face-to-face version of the Recon-
necting Workshops have been can-
celled for 2021, it is more important
than ever that all IRTA members
work to grow our membership.
There is SO MUCH potential for
growth, but it won’t happen if we
don’t work together to make it
happen. State membership enroll-
ment forms are available from the
state office (888-454-9333) or from
your Area Director. Individuals
may also join IRTA by visiting our
website: www.retiredteachers.org
(credit card or bank draft options
available).

Also, remember that you can be
eligible for periodic gift card prizes

when you enroll new IRTA mem-
bers. See the School Bell Award

and Membership contest article in
this edition of the Bulletin Board
for more information.

- David Lennon

Membership Corner

Be Involved! Be Counted!
Be a Member of IRTA!

By David Lennon

Ideas to Grow our IRTA Membership

The IRTA is always looking for ways to maintain current members as well as
recruiting new members. The state membership committee met recently,
and we developed a list of some viable approaches that a local might use in
order to recruit new local (and state) members. Keep in mind that this list is
only a starting point — we hope these ideas prove to be beneficial!

» Make prospective members feel important --- include all school personnel
(nurses, cooks, paraprofessionals)

» Don’t take age into consideration — remember that associate members can
be any age!

* Build a club web site

* Use group email / text to promote your club

» Make it FUN

* Interview a current teacher, then publish the interview

 Repeatedly invite prospective members --- remember, “just keep after
them” -- Bud King

» Have members of your local RTA do a local “work day” with current staff
— build goodwill!

* Prepare and present gifts for Ist time attendees at a local meeting

» Make personal contact with 1prospective members. Call them, or visit
them in person! — “Just keep after them” — Bud King

* Prepare treat bags for all staff at one building (or corporation) as your group
service project. Include some membership forms!

» Mentor with active teachers to explain how IRTA works (and doing things
to help them in the classroom)

* When possible, visit the schools. Ask to speak briefly at faculty / staff
meeting (contact district HR or Supt.)

 Mail letters — with membership form included — to current retirees that are
not members of IRTA. Follow up with a phone call. Remember — “just keep
after them”. — Bud King

e Hold a “Not Back to School” lunch to celebrate the retired life!

» Host a Retirement Workshop in your county



More Members!
W
ey

M&Ms? ) - \\ Membership Matters!

BUD KING — Membership 101
“Just Keep After Them”
2021-2022 School Bell Award & Membership Contest

The rules to participate are simple. Sign up NEW Members!

Receive credit for both regular and associate members. Regular memberships are for any retired educator receiving
a pension from the Indiana State Teachers Retirement Fund, associate memberships are for anyone else: friends,
family, active teachers. Also eligible will be regular or associate members that rejoin after a lapse in membership
of at least one year. Members of the IRTA Board of Directors are not eligible to participate.

Don’t Forget! Encourage new members to sign up for automatic renewal via dues deduction or credit card charge.

Receiving Credit: On paper applications: Put your name in the lower right hand corner next to where they indicate
county of residence.

Online applications: Put your name in the notes section of the form.

Drawings will be held at the end of August, September, October, December, and March! You can be eligible for

each drawing!

SIGN UP 1 -2 MEMBERS
For a chance to win a

GIFT CARD

SIGN UP 3 + MEMBERS
For a chance to win a

D
E 0

2500
GRAN
PRIZ

PRESENTED AS A GIFT CARD
COURTESY OF AMBA

GIFT CARD




Foundation
News

By Jeff Zook

Our IRTA Board had
a tough decision to
make in canceling the
September in person
RECONNECT  Meet-
ings. IRTA is explor-
ing other options for
meeting safely. While we were excited about meeting
in person again the risk for us retirees is just too great
at this time. We appreciate their courage in making the
decision. Next time we can renew those old friendships
and build new friendships.

The Active Teacher Grant applications can be submit-
ted now through September 30, 2021. As a reminder
this year IRTF/IRTA will award 40 Active Teacher Grants
totaling $20,000. If you need information to distribute
to current teachers about the Active Teacher Grants

OUTGROWN
YOUR BENEFITS?

the information is on the IRTA/IRTF website and can be
mailed to you from the IRTA office.

IRTF’s goal is to increase the Scholarship, Active Teacher
Grants and A Hand UP awards. To increase those grants
IRTF looks to the membership for contributions. We ask
each of you to consider making contributions to IRTF
prior to December 31, 2021. Contributions to IRTF are
tax deductible. IRTF donations through IRA Required
Minimum Distributions are always accepted too. Con-
tributions can be made through the IRTA/IRTF website
by credit card.

A direct link for donations can be found at the website
noted here. https://www.retiredteachers.org/index.
php/foundation/give-now The Active Teacher

Grant application can be viewed and printed at https://
www.retiredteachers.org/index.php/foundation/11030

IRTF printed brochures with donation information is
also available from the IRTA office. We are requesting
you distribute copies at local meetings.

Have a pleasant Fall and be safe in your health practices.
Remember to support IRTF/IRTA programs.

TIME TO EXPAND YOUR COVERAGE.

As your life changes, consider some of these benefits
and discounts from IRTA & AMBA

* Dental & Vision Plans

* Long Term Care & Home Health Care Insurance

¢ Medical Air Services Association (MASA)

* Cancer, Heart & Stroke, and Accident Insurances

» Medicare Solutions

* Final Expenses Whole Life & Guaranteed
Acceptance Life Insurance

* Annuity

* American Hearing Benefits (AHB)

* Hospital Stay Coverage

« Discounts on Travel, Dining & more

Learn More: 1-877-556-4582

myambabenefits.info/inrta

INRTA - Indiana Retired Teachers Association

AMBA

ASSOCIATION MEMBER BENEFITS ADVISORS
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EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEE



000'8 €68
0009 0
0
0
000'S 0
00001 0
00012 9¥8'9
9€0'GY
000'SZ £66'0C
00009 6L.2'2¢
00L'SYS £v0‘L8Y
0
000’8 Lye vl
00S°'€l ze9'zL
000'SZ L1€'81
00092 G60°'LC
000°0L ze
00S'e Ivl'y
000°} 08l
0 0
ooL'e 229'9
000°G9 181°'1S
000'0¢ 120'eT
00002 116'S¢€C
000't 766°L
000°'0¢ 668°'.C
000°'9G 0zv'LS
008°‘ce8 Lrz'62V'L
161
005G
00€‘t
000°'c. Sel'LL
000'SS 880°'0¥.
961
000't€ 989°L¢
000659 08€'G8S
junowy junowy

SISN3IdX3 S.LN3AISI™d
SONILIFIN vAIdO014

H3HLO/ONILIIN FILLINNOD

dOHSHMHOM dIHSH3AV3IT d3INNNS
SdOHSMHIOM FILLINNOD 11V

SdOHSMHOM VIHV T1V4/ANOD dIHSH3Av3a
ATANTSSY JAILVINISIHdTS

NOILYANNO4 3HL Ol SNOILNAIdLNOD
V1O1-S334 INFWIOVNVIN INIJNLSIANI
ISNIdX3 ONILIMIVIN

T

‘SASN3IdIX3T NVHO0dd
ISN3IdX3 SNOILVYIdO 301440 TV1OL

ALITEVIT ININTHILIH NO LINNOOSId
ISN3IdX3 NOILVIOIHdIa

ONILNNOJIV B 1¥VO31

S317ddNS 8 ONILNIYd

3ISN3IdX3 39V1SOd

S3ISN3IdX3 379V3IISYOINN

dX3 ¥IHLO B8 ‘SIDINYIS T10¥AVd ‘921440
SNOILdIY2SENS 8 SINA

SONILIIIN TYNOISSI40Hd

JONVYNSNI 43H10

JONVINSNI dNOYS

3ISN3IdX3 INJFNFHILTY '8 SIXVL T10¥AVd
44V1S 301440-S31dVIVS

STVIN 8 ONINYYd “TIAVYL 44V1S
"INIVIN 8 ADOTONHO3L NOILVINHOANI
1N3Y-ADNVdNID0

7

‘SNOILVHd3d0O 301440
JINODNI V1Ol

ISIANVHOYIW V.14l 40 3TVS
@YV 11a3¥D-INOINI HIHLO

JNOINI SNOINVTTIISIN

JNODNI ATEINISSY IAILYLNISTHATY
JNOONI SONILITN VA0

334 INTWISHOANT ALIVAOCY
IVLOL-INODNI INIWLSIANI
NOILVIDOSSY-1S343LNI NDL
SI1LIMNO3S-ITVS NO (SSOTVNIVD
S3INA YI9NIIN ILVID0SSY

S3INA YIGNIIN HYINDIY

"IWODNI

12/0€/9 AIAN3T AONId HINOW FATIML
1 OdTY IDNVIIVA
NOILVYIDOSSY SYIHDOVIL aI¥ILIY VNVIANI

€c0'cy. $
68CSTET $

L6¥'68T
T6L'SET’C

SLT'STY $
GET'E8E

606'S
9LELTT
£95'96T

(LTL'v2)
00088
0

0v0°0€
100°8
0
T00‘ET

1£0'6

86L'T€ $

(96£'12)
67T
ZOE'10T

S0T'see's $

615°228°C

0Sv'L9¢
9€2'00C

8 €ST $
€EE'T
S09°S
0
80S'T¢
0
6€0'SCT

S3ONVIVE ANN4 ® S3AILIIAVIT TVLOL
(SSO7) INOINI 13N
aNn4d Tvy¥aNao
d31VYNDOISIAA ag9-S1ISSY L3N AILOIMLISTHINN
3DNVIVE ANN4
'SIONVIVE ANN4
S3IL1MIgvIT TV10L
S3AILITIEVITYIHLO TVLO0L

3NA SININTIVLSNI-HIGINTN 3411
S3INA Y3IINTN 3417 AINIVINN
S3NA YIGNIIN dINYVINN

1INNOOSIA IONVHNSNI LNJFNIHILTS
ALITEGVIT IONVHNSNI LINFJWIHILTS
JSIN-INNIAITY d3¥Y3I43d

SAILITIGVITLINIYYND V101
1104AVd d3INdOdV
SONIATOHHLIM 33A0TdING
1N3Y d3INdddv

3719VAVd SINNOJJV
‘SIONVIVE ANN4 ANV S3LLITIEVIT

S13SSV 1vlol
LIN3INdINDI B ALYIdOYd TV10L

NOILVI234d3Ad dILVINIANNDIIV SS31
SINIWNIAOYINI ATOHISVIT
S13SSV XI4

*INJNINDI ANV ALYIdOYd

SININLSIANI TVLOL

dd00-9SSIN-SININLSIANI
d0-9SSW-SININLSIANI
d3aN dd-9SSIN-SININLSIANI

‘SINJINLSIANI
S13SSV LN3HHYNI V101

HIHLO-319VAIIOIY SINNOJIV
S122V 3417-379VAIFOIY SINNOIIJV
SMD3HD d3INYNL3Y

S3ISN3IdX3 dIvd3dd
319VAIFOFE INOINI LNINLSIANI
HSV2

*S13SSV INFHEND

12/0€/9 40 SV
133HS IDNV1Vve

NOILVIDOOSSY SYIHOVIL dFI1LId VNVIANI



The Bulletin Board

(USPS 393-150)

Postmaster:

Send address changes to:

Indiana Retired Teachers Association
2629 Waterfront Pkwy East Dr., Ste. 105
Indianapolis, IN 46214

Foundation
Donation Form
| am enclosinga $

endowment contribution to assist the
Foundation with its important work.

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Name on apple if above $250:

Please make check payable to:
Indiana Retired Teachers Foundation
2629 Waterfront Pkwy East Dr., Suite 105
Indianapolis, Indiana 46214

To make a program specific dona-
tion, please visit retiredteachers.org.
The Indiana Retired Teachers Foun-
dation is recognized by the IRS as
a 501(c)(3) organization. Gifts are
tax-deductible to the extent allowed
by law.

Periodicals Postage Paid
Indianapolis, Indiana

Active Teacher Grants

Deadline Approaching

The deadline for Active Teacher Grant Submissions is approaching. All
applications should be fully completed and submitted no later than
end of day September 30, 2021. For full information on this program or
to donate, please visit retiredteachers.org/foundation.

2021 ACTIVE
GRANTS

. 1, RETIREDTEACHERS.ORG

~ ~

__Indiana Retired Teachers Foundation grants provide
additional funds to Indiana public school educators

—~ ~~ (Pre-K through 12). Supplying their students with the

opportunity to participate in special projects.

The Bulletin Board (USPS 393-150) is the quarterly publication of the Indiana

Retired Teachers Association. Subscription is available to members only and

is included in membership dues at $2 per subscription. Periodicals postage is
paid at Indianapolis, Indiana.
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Indiana Retired Teachers Association
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Indianapolis, IN 46214



